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SUBJECT: VALENCIA ROAD 1998 STORM DAMAGE REPAIR PROJECT
P.M. 0.93-EMERGENCY  RELIEF
DAMAGE ASSESSMENT FORM NO. CSC-SCR-007-O

Members of the Board:

The plans, specifications, and engineer’s estimate for the subject emergency relief
project are now complete and presented here for your consideration and approval. The work, as
approved by the California Department of Transportation (CALTRANS) under the subject Damage
Assessment Form (DAF), allows for the repair of the slipout  of one lane and the damaged crib walls
which resulted from the February, 1998 storms. Under the Federal Highway Administration’s
(FHWA) more generous DAF standards for on-system routes, this repair project will provide for
construction of a reinforced earth embankment, grading of the slopes, rebuilding the roadway, and
the installation of a guardrail.

The engineer’s estimate for this work is $426,000, including contingencies and
overhead, Funding for this project has been made available through the FHWA’s “On System” road
storm repair program administered by CALTRANS, and is included in the approved 1998/99 Road
Program.

It is therefore recommended that the Board of Supervisors take the following action:

1. Approve the plans, specifications, and engineer’s estimate, and authorize
calling for bids.
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.2. Set the bid opening for lo:45 A.M. on August 25, 1998.

3. Direct the Clerk of the Board to advertise a Notice to Contractors for a ten-
day period beginning August 9, 1998, in accordance with the provisions of
Public Contract Code Section 20392. .
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Attachments

RECOMMENDED FOR APPROVAL:

Co&& Administrative Officer

copy to: Public Works
Bill Tyler, CALTRANS Local Streets and Roads


